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As you can see the clock tower project is moving forward.  The   

foundation and the base structure have been completed. 

  

By the time you read this newsletter, the lime stone cap should be 

installed.  The power supply is in place.  The clock and the bricks 

have been ordered. 

  

Soon everyone using Kenmore Boulevard will know what the time is. 

Keep watching the Kenmore Board of Trade newsletter for a date 

and time for the dedication of the clock. 

  

We had an interesting meeting at Mudd Run Golf Course on August 

5th.  Autumn Russell, the Director of Education of the Akron Zoo, 

shared a lot about the history of the zoo and what is happening 

there.  She even brought one of their “residents”, a small python 

which was quite attached to her arm (to stay warm). 

  

We are looking forward to having a noon meeting in October and     

a “Meet and Greet” in December.  Watch for details. 

 

David E. Culbertson, President 

culbertsonlaw@neo.rr.com 

Lockhart Concrete 

begins laying the 

foundation to the 

Kenmore Clock Tower 

on Kenmore Boulevard. 

The dedication ceremony 

will be sometime in late 

September/early October. 
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Meetings & Events 

 

KBOT Luncheon 

No Luncheon For September 

 

KBOT Director’s Meeting 

Thursday September 17th 

12:00 noon to 1:00 pm 

Thompson & Bishop Law Offices 

946 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

KBOT Luncheon 

Wednesday October 7th 

11:45 am to 1:00 pm 

Kenmore Senior /  

Community Center 

880 Kenmore Boulevard 

Akron, Ohio  44314 

 

7th Annual After Summer 

Networking Extravaganza 

Wednesday October 7th 

5:00 pm to 7:00 pm 

OPEN M 

941 Princeton Street 

Akron, Ohio  44311 

There will be no regular KBOT General Lunch Meeting this month.   

October KBOT Luncheon  

at the Kenmore Senior / Community Center 
For the October KBOT Luncheon, we will have a representative 

from the Small Business Development Center at The Summit  

Medina Business Alliance.  They provide management training 

and education, one on one counseling, and technical assistance 

to support small businesses to grow or sustain their businesses.  

A hot lunch will be provided at the Kenmore Senior / Community 

Center - 880 Kenmore Boulevard.  More details will be provided      

in next month’s KBOT newsletter. 

August Luncheon at Mudd Run with the Akron Zoo 


